
Term 5 2020 Year 6 Newsletter:  Banksy and Morph 

 
Thank you for continuing to support children with the completion of their home learning 
tasks- the responses, images and tweets we have received have been brilliant. Below outlines 
what we intend to cover, in school, over the course of Term 5.  
 
Keep safe and keep smiling.  
 
Miss Menday, Miss Foote and Mrs Matthews.  

 
 

 English  
     

   
 
 

 
In English and reading lessons, we will be 
reading the brilliant novel ‘A Monster Calls’.  
 
Our writing will focus on recounting and writing 
spooky stories as we build a portfolio of writing 
to celebrate our skills. 

Maths 
Term 5 maths cover: revision of all calculation strategies, 
angles, geometry, shapes and statistics.  
To help at home, please encourage your child to revise 
and practise all times table facts up to 12x12.  
 

 

Our line of enquiry question is: How can we tell 
stories through animations? 

 
 

We have lots of exciting practical skills days 
planned including making zoetropes and creating 

stop-motion animations. 
 

Y6 PE will continue on Tuesday and 
Wednesdays. Please check that your child 
has a full PE kit and water bottle. 
 
 

Note: The Coronavirus learning packs will be added 
onto our school website every 2 weeks. If you have 
any questions, regarding the home learning, please 
let us know by emailing.  

 


